
Sent: 26/02/2025 5:28:32 PM
Subject: REF:DA20250132

To The Northern Beaches Council
 
Please add my objection to the proposed McDonald's being built in the current recommended
location on the corner of Roseberry street, Manly Vale.
 
Regards
Karen Martin
1/83 Wanganella Street
Balgowlah
NSW 2093
 


